
TERM 3 WEEK 8 WEDNESDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER 2025

CARLTON SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Friday 12  Septemberth

Pyjama Day

Friday 26th September
Last day of term 3

Monday 13  Octoberth

First day of term 4

Please give us
a like on our

facebook page
“Carlton

School” to stay
up to date. 



In Literacy, we’ve been doing daily reading comprehension on different
topics, improving our abilities to recognise key words in questions and
find relevant key information in texts. Some of the topics that we have
covered are recycling, Aboriginal peoples’ hip-pop music, and saving

endangered Aussie animals. 

HASS (Civics) 
In HASS, we’ve been learning

Civics and have been learning
about the separation of powers

in Australia’s system of
government. We’ve talked about

how important it is to keep
powers in check and have a

balance of power through
discussing interesting scenarios,

such as a group of people
winning the lottery. 

Maths 
In Maths, we’ve been developing our understanding of place value
by learning to unitise and rename 3-digit numbers. Specifically, a
3-digit number can be unitised to any of the 3 places (e.g., 345 is
345 Ones; 345 is also 34 Tens and 5 Ones, and 345 is 3 Hundreds
and 45 Ones). Thinking in this manner with whole numbers will

prepare us to understand the concept of decimals. 
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